
CAR PARKING 
 

WE ASK STAFF NOT TO USE THE CAR PARK FOR THE CONVENIENCE OF 

PATIENTS SO CAN I PLEASE ASK YOU TO OBSERVE SOME CAR PARK ETIQUETTE? 

 

PLEASE PARK BETWEEN THE WHITE LINES 

The car park usage is unpredictable and can become busy in a short space of time and 

therefore all spaces are needed. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT USE THE DOCTORS SPACES AT THE FAR END 

Doctors are regularly in and out of the car park and in order to attend to patients on their 

return it’s easier and quicker if they can get in to their spaces. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT USE DISABLED PARKING SPACES UNLESS YOU HAVE A NEED 

The spaces are being used by people who don’t need them therefore restricting the use for 

those that do. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT USE THE DELIVERY SPACE 

This forces delivery vans to park on the road which causes safety issues or they use up more 

than one space due to their size 

 

PLEASE REPORT ANY DAMAGE 

We have had a few incidents recently where patients have damaged other cars or property 

and left without reporting it. OTHER PRACTICES HAVE CLOSED THEIR CAR PARKS as a result 

of unreported incidents. 

 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 

PRACTICE MANAGER 


